
 

 

ASACR 3 
 
Office of the President 
June 13, 2025 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

DELETION OF GRADUATE CERTIFICATE: COLLEGE OF EDUCATION 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the closure of the graduate 
certificate in Senior Diversity Officer Leadership in the College of Education. 
 
Background: In response to low enrollment and lack of student interest, the College of 
Education seeks to close the graduate certificate in Senior Diversity Officer Leadership. 
This graduate certificate was intended to attract non-degree seeking students but there 
has been a lack of interest and need for the program. 
 
The proposed closure of this graduate certificate has been recommended to the Provost 
by the College of Education faculty given their expertise within their respective disciplines. 
The Provost of the University supports the program faculty’s recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken: q Approved q Disapproved q Other____________________ 




